London Underground



Bob Crow Unity House 39 Chalton Street London NW1 1JD

14 December 2012

Dear Bob

Howard Collins
Chief Operating Officer

London Underground 55 Broadway London SW1H 0BD

Phone 020 7918 4036 Fax 020 7918 4037 www.tfl.gov.uk/tube

ASLEF Boxing Day working proposal

I am writing to you regarding a recent proposal made to buy back annual leave by ASLEF as part of the dispute resolution talks with ASLEF in connection with "Boxing Day Working".

The proposal outlined an arrangement in three parts, which I reproduce below:

- If Boxing Day is a Rest Day, then the train operator would remain on Rest Day.
- All other train operators could use one of their odd days of annual leave to book the day off.
- Should a train operator then volunteer to work on Boxing Day, they would "sell back" their annual leave for a day's pay.

This proposal was found to be unacceptable and I can confirm that the proposal has now been withdrawn. London Underground have agreed to reconvene the previously adjourned meeting with ASLEF representatives at ACAS on Monday 17 December 2012 to explore any further options for resolving the dispute that remains between us.

Should the conclusion of this meeting identify a potential way forward, that is acceptable to both ASLEF and LUL, then a Trains Functional Council meeting will be arranged with your RMT representatives present. At that meeting the proposals will be tabled for discussion and agreement in line with the Machinery of Negotiation.

ASLEF have been copied into this correspondence so that all parties are aware of the situation.

Yours sincerely

Howard Collins

Chief Operating Officer

Registered office is as above.
Registered in England and Wales,
Company Number 1900907
VAT number 756 2770 08

London Underground Limited is a company controlled by a local authority within the meaning of Part V Local Government and Housing Act 1989. The controlling authority is Transport for London.

